
Somers Cultural Commission Minutes 

November 8, 2010 
 
Present:  Linda Abbott, Chris Anthony, Nancy Barbosa, Bob Hall, Rich Mazur, 

Dee Moak, John Reeves and Kathy Worcester. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  October’s Minutes were approved with-out corrections 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Discussed and accepted as read. We have sufficient funding 

for our 2010-2011 programs. 

 

New Member: John Reeves was welcomed to the Commission. 

 

Correspondence:  None 

 

Subcommittee Reports: 

Holiday Tea 

 The article in the North Central News for the Tea has come out.  

 Linda has received 3 reservations. Discussed having a minimum number of 

50 to justify having the tea.   

 National Honor Society student volunteers from the High School are 

confirmed for Saturday from 2-4PM and Sunday from 1-5 PM. Assuming a 

full count, we will set-up 11 large tables and 9 card tables.   

 Neil Connell will be decorating Thursday-Dec. 2, and Bob, Nancy and John 

Reeves will come in at 9:00AM to help decorate.  

 Rich will arrange for 2 large coffee pots, 120 luncheon plates, 120, cups & 

Saucers, 120 teaspoons, 20 cream & Sugar 

 Linda recommended that we purchase 4 more card tables at Christmas Tree 

Shops. Chris or Bob will handle.  

 Discussed what members will supply for the Holiday Tea. Will scale up or 

down depending on the final count. 

 The posters had a few errors so Bob will make 25 new posters and deviver 

them to Linda Abbott. 

 

Old Business 

Piedmont Project:  A motion detector light for the front of Piedmont Hall has 

been purchased. The electrician will need to install wiring for the light.  A new 

handle has also been purchased for the front door and will need to be installed. 



     

New Business 

Proposal from Dee Moak 

Dee presented the concept of a Town Band and finding a Director at low cost to 

lead the band. The commission will vote on the proposal at the next meeting. 

 

Next meeting: January 10, 2010 @ 7 pm. 

The February meeting was changed to the 21
st
 to move it from Valentines Day. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Hall 

 


